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From: dianna blazo
To: DeJong Annola
Subject: Senate Bills -- 347, 699, 700, and 796
Date: Friday, April 05, 2013 7:38:29 AM


Dear Senators
 
The bills scheduled for April 5th, are once again a solution
in search of a problem. The amendments proposed for these
bills do nothing but make them more complex and confusing for
anyone attempting to abide by them. The gun owners of this
state had demonstrated over and over that they do not need to
be regulated, legislated and dictated to. I strongly urge you
to oppose these bills.
 
I pay a lot of money to our state in the form of taxes and
hunting, fishing and mining permits and licenses.  I pay more
for ammuntion, camping fees, fishing gear and mining supplies.
Our state does not need anymore restrictions. Instead, we need
to concentrate on encouraging more participation in these
activities.
 
I am very concerned about the way these bills are being forced
on us. I am a very vocal voter and I do remember who voted
how. Please, vote NO on these bills.
 
 
Dianna Blazo
 
diannablazo@yahoo.com
 
Brookings, OR 97415
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